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    Nov. 7, 2008 -- Traffic along Sumner Road at the future Heritage Heights housing area will remain
one-way from the intersections with Delaney Road and Craig Road due to an unexpected complication
while running a new storm drain.  

    The road is expected to be completed and open to two-way traffic by Nov. 25.  

    To exit through the Claremont Gate or visit the PX and Commissary, you'll be routed along Wright
Avenue and Butler Road.  Residents along Wright and Butler roads should be mindful of the possible
traffic increase through the neighborhood.  Detour signs will be placed along this route to guide vehicles.

    "As Carlisle Barracks continues its mission to provide better housing for residents, your
understanding and patience will help the garrison build a better post," said Lt. Col. Sergio Dickerson,
garrison commander.

 


